
 
 

The Buckingham School is concerned that every student should have the opportunity to attend school activities/obtain equipment,  
regardless of their financial circumstances.  As such, it may be possible to subsidise those students who would otherwise be unable to 
attend trips/purchase items. Please feel free to write in confidence to Mrs S Gallagher or Mrs K Bones at office@buckinghamschool.org,  
if you wish to seek assistance, or obtain more information about Pupil Premium funding. 
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11 October 2018 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
Macmillan Cancer Support  

Non Uniform Day 
Friday, 19 October 2018 

 
In support of our continuous charity fundraising ethos in school, we will be having a non-school 
uniform day on Friday, 19 October 2018 in aid of Macmillan Cancer Support. Please see 
www.macmillan.org.uk for more information about the work this organisations does.  
 
Students and staff should pay £1 in support of this day. 75% of the money collected will go towards 
MacMillan, with the other 25% going towards enrichment activities for our students. As part of this 
day, and for the third year running, students will run our big Buckingham School cake sale, in which 
the entire school community will get together to support the fight against cancer. If you wish to 
make an extra donation through the school please contact Mrs Newall (Finance office) at 
gnewall@buckinghamschool.org  
 
This year, House points will be awarded for students who wear something green, in support of 
Macmillan. Additional House points will be awarded for the House which will raise the most money 
on the day.  

 
Students will know all the details regarding the cake sale, but please do not hesitate to contact me 
at jmandel@buckinghamschool.org if you have any questions.  
 
On the day of the event, we ask students to follow our high expectations even though they will not 
be wearing school uniform. Students must not dress in fancy dress, adult sized baby grows (known 
as onesies), t-shirts with offensive language on, use face paints, dye hair, wear crop tops or wear 
anything inappropriate.  
 
We look forward to your support in informing your son/daughter of the expectations above. 

 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr J Mandel 
PSHE & Student Voice Co-ordinator  
 

Website:  www.buckinghamschool.org 
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